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Statement from Mayor Lori E. Lightfoot and CPS CEO Dr. Janice K. Jackson on 
CPS/CTU Negotiations 

 
“Today, we were pleased to see more progress at the negotiating table than at any 
time up to this point. We remain committed to getting a deal done that reflects our 
fundamental respect for teachers - which is paramount in the counterproposal we 
put forward yesterday. We remain committed to doubling down on our shared 
efforts, coming back to the table, and getting to an agreement. That is what our 
teachers, students, and families deserve.” 
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